BOARD of SUPERVISORS

City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco 94102-4689
Tel. No. 554-5184
Fax No. 554-5163
TDD/TTY No. 554-5227

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Supervisors of the City and
County of San Francisco will hold a public hearing to consider the following proposal
and said public hearing will be held as follows, at which time all interested parties may
attend and be heard:

Date:
Time:

Location:

Subject:

Tuesday, July 9, 2013
3:00 p.m.

Legislative Chamber, Room 250 located at City Hall, 1 Dr.
Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102

File No. 130664. Hearing of persons interested in or objecting
to the Historic Preservation Commission's decision, dated May
15, 2013, approving a Major Permit to Alter for an interior and
exterior rehabilitation, as well as seismic upgrade of the '
Aronson Building and new construction of a 47-story, 550'-tall
tower with up to 215 residential units and a museum (the
future home of The Mexican Museum) adjacent to Aronson
Building and located partially within the new Montgomery-
Mission-Second Street Conservation District. The project
would also reconfigure portions of the existing Jessie Square
Garage to increase the number of parking spaces from 442
spaces to 470 spaces, add loading and service vehicle spaces,
and would allocate up to 215 parking spaces within the garage
to serve the proposed residential uses for the property located
at 706 Mission Street (Assessor's Block No. 3706, Lot Nos.

- 093, 275, and portions of Lot No. 277), within the C-3-R

(Downtown Office) District and the 400-I Height and Bulk
District. (District 6) (Appellants: Thomas N. Lippe on behalf of
765 Market Street Residential Owner's Association, Friends of
Yerba Buena, Paul Sedway, Ron Wornick, Matthew
Schoenberg, Joe Fang, and Margaret Collins)

(Filed June 13, 2013).



Pursuant to Government Code Section 65009, notice is hereby given, if you
challenge, in court, the matter described above, you may be limited to raising only those
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in
written correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public
hearing.

In accordance with Section 67.7-1 of the San Francisco Administrative Code,
persons who are unable to attend the hearing on these matters may submit written
comments to the City prior to the time the hearing begins. These comments will be
made part of the official public record in this matter, and shall be brought to the attention
of the Board of Supervisors. Written comments should be addressed to Angela Calvillo,
Clerk of the Board, Room 244, City Hall, 1 Dr. Cariton B. Goodlett Place, San
Francisco, CA 94102. Information relating to this matter is available in the Office of the
Clerk of the Board and agenda information will be available for public review on Friday,
July 5, 2013.
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Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board

DATED: June 27, 2013
MAILED/POSTED: June 28, 2013 -



